
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/13/2014 3:50:32 PM
Subject: FW: Restructuring Report and Cost Savings Plan due January 13, 2015 

Attachments: Oversight report memo.docx
Oversight report template.docx

Tony, I am forwarding this information to you. Please prepare this at your convenience, and then I would like to have 
the Lt. Governor look over it before it is presented. Let's make sure we have this completed by December 15th if at 
all possible, so it doesn't get lost in the holiday/first of the year shuffle. Thanks!

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office 
(803) 734-2080

From: Senate Oversight
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 3:28 PM
Subject: Restructuring Report and Cost Savings Plan due January 13, 2015

Attached please find instructions and the template for the restructuring report and cost savings plan required by S.C. 
Code §1-30-10(G) to be submitted by all agencies. This report is due by January 13, 2015. The information in this 
report will be used as part of the oversight review process of the General Assembly required by the South Carolina 
Restructuring Act of 2014. Thank you for your assistance.

Andrea Truitt
Senior Oversight Analyst
SC Senate
PO Box 142
406 Gressette
Columbia, SC 29202
andreatruitt@scsenate.gov 
Voice: (803) 212-6442 
Fax: (803) 212-6299
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